
PUBLIC NOTICE
Notice is hereby given that a public hearing to adopt the City of Harker 
Heights’ Budget and Fee Schedule for Fiscal Year 2024-2025 will be 
held on August 27, 2024, at 5:00 p.m. at the Harker Heights City Hall 
in the Kitty Young Council Chambers, 305 Miller’s Crossing, Harker 
Heights, Texas.

The proposed budget and fee schedule are available for public review 
on the City’s website at www.harkerheights.gov.

The City of Harker Heights’ proposed budget will raise more total 
property taxes than last year’s budget by $969,879 or 6.7%, and of that 
amount $306,610 is tax revenue to be raised from new property added 
to the tax roll this year. 

(Legal notice published in the Killeen Daily Herald on August 17, 18 & 25, 2024.)


